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RFP-BH-20-01 

The following question was sent to TCHSA-BH on Monday November 02, 2020

Question from Northern Valley Catholic Social Services

The link for Bidder's Conference on your website doesnt appear to be working. Would it be possible 
to get a link to the video in another format?

Answer from TCHSA-BH: 
The video was posted in different format on the county website. That video can be found on the 
Tehama County Health Services Agency at the link below: 
https://www.tehamacohealthservices.net/rfp-bh-20-01/

Do you have additional questions?   

If you have additional questions, you can submit them to Brandon Arnold at 

brandon.arnold@tchsa.net. Those questions will be answered, and the answers will be emailed to all 

who attended the Mandatory Bidder’s Conference. That information can also be found on the TCHSA 

website. TCHSA can not guarantee that questions submitted after November 10, 2020 will be answered.  




